
Good evening, Tigers this is Mr. W, principal of Kiser Middle School, with a reminder about Tuesday, 
March 5th. 
 
All Kiser students will learn remotely on Tuesday, March 5th since Kiser is a polling site for the 
primary elections being held tomorrow in North Carolina.  Students should complete their 
assignments in Canvas and teachers will have a scheduled time on Microsoft Teams to assist 
students. 
 
Also, students who need breakfast and lunch can come to school any time between 10:30-
11:30am to see our school nutrition staff who will have both prepared to pick up tomorrow.   
 
Thank you and have a good evening! 
 
Teddy Wohlgemuth 
Principal 
Kiser Middle School 
716 Benjamin Parkway 
Greensboro, NC 27408 
P: 336-370-8240    F:336-370-8248 
 


